Sauk Valley Community College

May 23, 2022
Action Item 4.3
Topic: Administrator Resignation — Director of SVC Foundation
Mission: Sauk Valley Community College is dedicated to teaching and

scholarship while engaging the community in lifelong learning, public
service, and economic development.

Presented by: Dr. David Hellmich and Dr. Lori Cortez

Presentation:

Chris Pilling has submitted her resignation as the Director of the Sauk Valley College
Foundation effective May 27, 2022. Chris was hired in June 2014 as a Marketing Coordinator
and was promoted to her current role of Director of the Sauk Valley College Foundation in
November 2020.

Chris has provided great leadership during her time at Sauk by building relationships on
campus and in the community. She has worked with the Foundation team to implement new
events and completed a successful Days of Giving ,which provided increased touches to donors.

Recommendation:
The administration recommends the Board accept the resignation of Chris Pilling as the
Director of the Sauk Valley College Foundation effective May 27, 2022.



May 10, 2022

Dear Dave and Lori,

It is with sadness that | submit this letter of resignation effective Friday, May 27, 2022. My time
at Sauk Valley Community College has been fulfilling beyond expectations and provided me
with opportunities to work with truly exception people of the highest character.

My new position will take me along a similar path as | will remain in the non-profit world,
helping to develop a higher education foundation that will grow thanks to the dogged
determination and passion of my colleagues who have established the transformative SVCC
Impact Program.

| will never be able to replace the many positive experiences I've had at Sauk and | will always
look back fondly on the people and accomplishments this great institution nurtured. | hope to
continue to be of help as the Impact program and campaign to support it grows. Thank you

both especially for your support, encouragement and kindness.

Again, thank you for the opportunity to contribute to Sauk and for all you do for the our
communities.

Sincerely,

CIE Y

Christina Pilling



